
Report Date: November 8, 2024 

Agenda Title: Waive the Procedural Requirements for Sealed Competitive Bids 
and Authorize the General Manager to Procure a New Ford F150 
4x4 Regular Cab Truck  from Serramonte Ford, Inc.  

Recommendation/Motion: 
Waive the procedural requirements for sealed competitive bids and authorize the 
General Manager to procure a new Ford F150 4x4 regular cab truck from 
Serramonte Ford, Inc. for a not-to-exceed amount of $44,745.  

Background: 

The District budgets annually for vehicle replacements as a part of its Capital 
Improvement Program (CIP). The CIP budget approved by the Board of 
Directors in June, 2024 includes $50,000 per year for the acquisition of 1 new 
vehicle for each year of the 10 year CIP planning horizon.  

Staff obtained three quotes for a Ford F150 4x4 Regular Cab truck which reflect 
government fleet pricing. Quotes were received from Serramonte Ford, James 
Ford, and Towne Ford. At $44,744.11 including sales tax and all applicable 
fees, the quote from Serramonte Ford is the lowest of the three quotes.  

The vehicle requested will be equipped per the District’s standard 
configuration for its typical Ford fleet orders.   

Determination of Waiving Competitive Bidding Requirements: 

Staff is requesting the Board to waive the formal competitive bidding 
requirements of Resolution 2016-09 and to purchase a vehicle from Serramonte 
Ford  for a not to exceed amount of $44,745. Note that staff received quotes from 
three dealerships. 

Fiscal Impact: $44,745. 

STAFF REPORT 

To: Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 

From: Jeffrey Schneider, Assistant General Manager 

Agenda: November 12, 2024 






	MR Staff Report - Vehicle Purchase 11.8.2024.pdf
	Serramonte Quote.pdf

